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Comment 
1st-it is unfair that I wasn’t informed of this pending sale/merger. According to your office, since Blue 
Cross is my supplement and not my primary is why I wasn’t informed. This is crazy. I feel everyone who 
has LaBcbl-should be allowed to vote and voice their opinions. I do not agree with this sale/merger. 
Premiums will go up and services will go down. And most of us are on a fixed salary. When a company is 
in the business to make a profit (Elevance is that company) who suffers when their profit margin shrinks? 
The customers. So please do not let this happen. 
 


